
 

Dear FCCLA Supporter, 
 
Family, Career and Community Leaders of America most certainly offers the ultimate leadership 
experience to the youth of this nation. Members are given a new world view as they strengthen ties 
between families, create long lasting friendships with peers across the nation, and develop skills for 
the workforce that will take them far beyond any classroom setting. As members of the National 
Executive Council, we have remained mindful of how we all began our journey. Whether it was 
through our first STAR Event, community outreach project, or even chapter and state elections, we 
all fell in love with this amazing organization. However, every single one of us started with an 
adviser and chapter that was willing to give us the opportunity to lead. 
 
We, as the 2014-2015 National Executive Council, have created a fund to give chapters and advisers 
the support they need to supply the same opportunities to our peers. The "Investments in Members & 
Partnerships and Assistance for Chapters & Teachers" (IMPACT) Fund is an initiative intended to 
provide support for the national Officers to assist chapters and members as they participate in The 
Ultimate Leadership Experience. 
 
We are writing you today, to not only inform you of this new initiative, but to also ask for your 
support and encouragement. You have not only served as an outstanding advocate and supporter for 
this organization, but you are one of the caring individuals that have constantly provided the 
opportunities for us and our peers to take part in FCCLA. You are the reason that families grow 
stronger, the reason that students are successful in life, and the reason that communities gain strong 
working leaders.  
 
The fund was created with simplicity, and ease, so that it may be accessed effortlessly and promotion 
had no limits. Any amount brings us one step closer to our goal, and one step closer to serving our 
organization. 
 
Please go to http://flipca.us/1a9RsPT to make your contribution.  
 
On behalf of the National Executive Council, we thank you for supporting the Ultimate Leadership 
Experience through your donation to the IMPACT Fund. 
 
Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                                     

           

                             

                                                                                                                                                      

2014-2015 National Executive Council  
Family, Career and Community Leaders of America  
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